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On January 2,2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed with this Commission 

a request for approval of a Resale agreement with ET Telephone, Inc.. By letter dated 
January 17, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. requested withdrawal of its original 
petition. 

ET Telephone, Inc. is not licensed with the Secretary of State to do business in the 
state of Florida. Accordingly, staff believes that BellSouth’s request should be granted. 
Further, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, pursuant 
to Section the APM, staff requests that the original petition be withdrawn 

CC: Division of Legal Services 
BellSouth, Nancy Sims 


